


You mentioned in our meeting that lots of other residents have also expressed similar
concerns and that the Council are currently seeking legal advise on how this matter could be
addressed and I look forward to your feedback accordingly.

Once again thank you for seeing me at such short notice 

Yours Faithfully 




